
Courtesy Visit by Ambassador Shimazaki 

to H.E. Mr. Ali Al-Ayed, Minister of State for Media Affairs 

 

On 21 January 2021, H.E. Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan, paid 

a courtesy visit to H.E. Mr. Ali Al-Ayed, Minister of State for Media Affairs. H.E. Mr. Al-

Ayed and Ambassador Shimazaki exchanged views with regard to ways to deepen the 

bilaterai relations between Japan and Jordan in the field of media affairs. Ambassador 

Shimazaki expressed his willingness to continue building manifold cooperative relations 

with Jordan, especially in the field of media. On his part, H.E. Mr. Al-Ayed mentioned 

that he hopes to continue close coordination to realize further development of Japan-

Jordan relations in diverse aspects. 

 

 

 


